
Date  
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230303.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
I was wondering if I would be able to have access to your Intraosseous insertion 
policy/procedure? 
The Trust does not have a specific policy/procedure for intraosseous insertion.  Our 
Scope of Practice and Clinical Standards policy identifies who may undertake this 
procedure.  The Trust supports recognised sites by Ez-IO (our chosen device). 
 
In your reply if you could state that it would be possible to fully reference this in 
my dissertation, that would be great. 
Yes 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 


